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Question

To ask the Minister for Health the consultancies engaged by the HSE in the past three years with a value in excess
of €2 million in addition to the purpose of the consultancy work and its value. -Réisin Shortall

Response
Deputy Shortall,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

| am attaching a schedule of Advisory and Consultancy Services provided to the HSE from 2018-2021 and the
respective Framework Agreements and Contracts underpinning these awards.

Each of these firms were engaged after an appropriate procurement process and you will appreciate that these
firms provide a range of services from audits, special reports and specialist and expert advice etc.

HSE has a continuing requirement for additional expert support and capacity due to COVID-19 and the CYBER
Attack. HSE will have also engaged a number of small Advisory and Consultancy service providers across the
country during 2018-2021, however, the expenditure with each of these companies, and overall, is relatively
small in the context of this report (c.1-2%).

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact the Office of the Head of Procurement on (01) 635 2688 or via ohop@hse.ie.

Yours sincerely,

John pwords| Nafional Director of Procurement | HSE | 2™ Floor | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 |
Tel:A353 (01) 6352688 | Email: john.swords@hse.ie




